
 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2014 

New GP for Yarra Valley Community Health 

Yarra Valley Community Medical Service has welcomed a new GP to the clinic.  

Dr Erin Hatherell is a well-respected doctor with a wealth of experience in family medicine and 

women’s health.  

“We are delighted Dr Hatherell will be joining us at Eastern Health. This appointment is a boon to 

our service and will be a huge benefit to those living in the Yarra Valley,” Michelle Fleming, Eastern 

Health’s Community Health Operations and Development Manager said.  

Dr Hatherell is an experienced general practitioner, with a particular interest in polycystic ovary 
syndrome. She has worked at Yarra Junction Medical Centre for the last four years.  
 
“Dr Hatherell’s appointment comes at an exciting time for the clinic, as we prepare for the $7.8 

million redevelopment of Healesville & District Hospital and Yarra Valley Community Health,” Ms 

Fleming said.  

Yarra Valley Community Medical Service now has three GPs working at the clinic, with Dr Hatherell 

joining Dr Prathana KC and Dr Ken Tate.  

“We have a fantastic GP team at the clinic, offering a range of primary care services, complementing 

the wide range of community health services we offer in Healesville, Yarra Junction and across the 

Yarra Valley,” Ms Fleming said.   

Yarra Valley Community Medical Service is a bulk-billing GP clinic located in White St, Healesville and 

is open Monday to Friday between 9am and 5pm.  

To make an appointment, please call Yarra Valley Community Medical Service on 1300 793 622. 

 

ENDS 

 

Media contact: Ashlea O’Hea, Communications Adviser, 9895 4879 


